Rochester Board of Education
Public Hearing, Urban Choice Charter School
November 12, 2008
5:30 p.m.

President Malik Evans opened the hearing at 5:40 p.m. and noted that the Urban Choice
Charter School was seeking to change their bylaws and organizational structure and that a
public hearing was required prior to making changes.

President Evans asked if anyone would like to speak regarding the proposed changes at
Urban Choice Charter School. There were no speakers from the public.

President Evans invited John Bliss of the Urban Choice Charter School to speak.

John Bliss stated that the school is currently working on a charter renewal, which will
include adding a high school, and should be completed in June.

President Evans concluded the hearing at 5:45 p.m.



